Wednesday, November 2, 2022

We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish,
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples.

e Hey, Seagulls! The library is closed during lunch today, but you still have options!
You may go to Ms. Pitharoulis’s room in A222 for lunchtime quiet study, or the
cafeteria and B218 for a dry place to hang out during lunch.

e Congratulations to our October First Chapter Friday winners! Gray John from Ms.
Park’s class gave You’d Be Home Now 5 stars, Heather Catanzaro from Ms. Price’s
class gave White Smoke 4 stars, and Arrwa Al-Azadi from Ms. Pitharoulis’ class gave
Gilded 4 stars. These winners will receive a gift card to the EHS Coffee Shop!
WOOHOO!

e Geocology will be meeting today at 2:15 in S104.

e Attention Juniors and Seniors. If you are interested in learning more about Lawrence
University, the University of Richmond or Florida Institute of Technology stop by the
Career Center for a presentation pass. All three schools will be on campus tomorrow.

¢ Seniors, are you interested in making a difference at EHS and helping your senators
with stuff like prom planning and other cool stuff. Join the senior cabinet. The Senior
Cabinet will meet at least once a month with the Senate and their advisors to help the
senior class. There will be a sign up form on the Class of 2023s Instagram page if you
want to join. Cabinet members will be invited to next Wednesday's meeting,
November 9th after school in Mrs. Eisenkraft’s room. Make a difference, Make a
change, Join cabinet.

¢ Reminder if you are a registered voter, ballots are due by 11/7

e Hey Sophomores and Juniors- If you would like to spend part of next school year
learning a hands-on trade or technical skill, this Thursday marks the opening of
applications to Sno-Isle Skills Center and RAP-the Regional Apprenticeship
Pathways program. If you want more information, make sure and come to the Career
Center in A107 on Wednesday during both lunches.

e There is no girls bowling today. The lanes are unavailable for practice. See you there
tomorrow.

e There will be an information meeting for girls wrestling on Wednesday, November 9
right after school in the cafeteria! Come enjoy a slice of pizza and hear about the
program and upcoming season! Hope to see you there!

Today in sports
e Swim at Glacier Peak at 4:30

Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



